
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  080065 Sale Date - 1/25/2008

Can the existing bridge plans be made available online?

Question Submitted: 1/16/2008

http://www.dot.state.oh.us/CONTRACT/ftp/attach/HAR-75931/

1Question Number:

We are asking you take a look at the special details on page 20/23 (8/11 structure) project plans for the sealing of beams. We 
feel the cost, as detailed, will be excessively high and prohibitive due to the Item 512.03 preparation and sealing requirements. 
The details, as drawn, will require the beams be handled multiple times to blast surfaces and the same for coating surfaces. We 
suggest that the sealing be limited to the vertical surfaces, as detailed, to 6 inches under the beam for all the beams. This allows 
an area that the beams can be supported while the preparation as well as the sealing can be accomplished with handling 
minimized. 

Question Submitted: 1/16/2008

The District has taken a look at the sealing detail in question and the detail will remain as shown in the plans.  The 

District understands that addition handling will be required, but wishes to have the beams sealed as shown. 

2Question Number:

What supplemental specification is to be used for Item 898 QC/QA concrete?

Question Submitted: 1/16/2008 3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


